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REPORT 6 - 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Road Safety Committee presents its sixth report for 2021 and recommends: 

 

RSC-0025-2021 
That the presentation by Alex Legrain, Project Leader Transportation with respect to Changing 
Lanes, be received for information. 
(RSC-0025-2021) 
 
RSC-0026-2021 
That the presentation by Catherine Nguyen-Pham, Communications Coordinator with respect to 
Let's Move Mississauga, be received for information. 
(RSC-0026-2021) 
 
RSC-0027-2021 
That the presentation by Catherine Nguyen-Pham, Communications Coordinator with respect to 
Speed Awareness Campaign, be received for information. 
(RSC-0027-2021) 
 
RSC-0028-2021 
That the amount of up to $600 from the 2021 Committee Support budget be allocated for Anne 
Marie Hayes, Citizen Member, Mark Jablonski, Citizen Member, Anna Philips, Citizen Member 
and Suzanne Doyle, MCAC Representative to attend the CARSP/PRI 2021 Joint Virtual 
Conference from August 22-25, 2021 at a registration fee of $149 per individual. 
(RSC-0028-2021) 
 
RSC-0029-2021 
That the amount of up to $5,000 from the 2021 Committee support budget be allocated to 
expand the Pedestrian Safety Campaign include the provision of portable signs. 
(RSC-0029-2021) 
 
RSC-0030-2021 
That the amount of up to $5,000 from the 2021 Committee support budget be allocated for 
promotional items for the Pedestrian Safety Campaign. 
(RSC-0030-2021) 
 
RSC-0031-2021 
That the Road Watch Statistics for the period ending June 15, 2021, be received for information 
(RSC-0031-2021) 
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RSC-0032-2021 
That the verbal update provided by Constable Claudia Wells, Peel Regional Police with  
Project Noise Maker, be received for information. 
(RSC-0032-2021) 
 
RSC-0033-2021 
That Erica Warsh, Project Leader, Vision Zero, Catherine Nguyen-Pham, Communications 
Coordinator and Constable Claudia Wells, Peel Regional Police be directed to draft a graphic 
logo pertaining to The Road Watch and Project Noise Maker Programs that Council and Road 
Safety Committee can use for social media messaging, be received. 
(RSC-0033-2021)  
 
RSC-0034-2021 
That the Ministry of Transportation’s 2021 Road Safety Attitudinal and Behaviour Survey 
Results, be received for information.  
(RSC-0034-2021) 
 
 

 

 

 


